
 

 

 

Chiang Mai University Announcement  
on 

COVID-19 Safety Guidelines for Classes and Examinations 
Summer Semester, Academic year 2020 

 

 

Following the announcement by the Center for COVID-19 Situation 

Administration and the Ministry of Public Health on the new spread of COVID-19 in many 

Thai provinces, in conjunction with the return of students and staff from high-risk 

regions, Chiang Mai University would like to ensure everyone’s safety regarding COVID-
19 and hereby announces new guidelines for the 2020 summer semester. 

        1.  Classes during the summer semester, 2020                     

     Classes should be conducted online and in accordance with the course 

objectives and outcomes. Any exception to this has to be approved by the head of the 

department or faculty, with the implementation of COVID-19 precautionary measures.  

        2.  Examinations during the summer semester, 2020 

     Assessments can be adjusted or postponed by the professor or the course 

organizer in accordance with the course objectives. Students must be duly informed of 
any changes in the examinations.                                                 

           As the COVID-19 situation is volatile, please stay up to date with the latest 

announcements. 

 

Announced on April 8th, 2021 

 

   
                                                           

                                                                                (Clinical Professor Niwes Nantachit, M.D.)  
                             President, Chiang Mai University 
 

 

 

 


